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Every Minute Counts!

Dates to Remember

03/01: Read Across America Day (Wear PJs)
03/01 to 03/06- Scholastic Book Fair
03/04: Professional Day - No School
03/05 to 03/08: March Istation Testing
03/08: End of Quarter 3
03/10: Daylight Saving Time Begins
03/11 to 03/15: Spring Break
03/18: PAEC Meeting at 5:00 p.m.
03/20: Spring Pictures
03/22: Bus Safety Practice
03/27: 1st Grade North Pod Music Program
03/28: 1st Grade South Pod Music Program
03/28: Quarter 3 Report Cards Sent Home
03/29: Good Friday (No School)

School Hours 
Drop off time starts at 7:20 a.m. in 

front of the school
 

Morning recess bell rings at 7:50 a.m.
Breakfast is served in the classroom  

7:50-8:10 a.m. 
Instruction begins promptly at 

8:15 a.m.

 1st grade lunch- 11:00-11:40
2nd grade lunch  11:40-12:20
3rd grade lunch 12:20-1:00

No checkouts after 2:40 p.m
Dismissal bell rings at 3:05 p.m.

Scholastic Book Fair
03/01 Friday - 4:00-5:00 p.m.

03/04 Monday - 1:30-3:00 p.m.
03/05 Tuesday - 4:00-5:00 p.m.

03/06 Wednesday - 4:00-5:00 p.m

Thank You!

Thank you to all of the parents and guardians who took the time to meet with your 
child’s teacher during Parent Teacher Conferences! We appreciate all that you do 
to support your child and we value your partnership.  

If you did not get a chance to meet with your child’s teacher, it is not too late. 
Please call the school so we can help you arrange a conference.



Dear Central Primary School Parents and Guardians,

As we move into the final quarter of the school year, I wanted to take a moment to address some concerns 
regarding student behaviors that have been observed recently.  We know with weather changes and 
anticipated upcoming school breaks, student behaviors can change.  As such, it is crucial that we work 
together to ensure a safe and productive learning environment for all students.

At Central Primary, we strive to maintain a positive and respectful atmosphere conducive to learning. 
However, we have noticed an increase in both minor and major behaviors that disrupt the learning process 
and pose safety challenges. These behaviors, such as name-calling, playing in restrooms, non-compliance 
with staff directives, and ongoing behaviors that disrupt teaching, are not acceptable and warrant 
consequences.

I urge you to have a conversation with your child about the expectations for behavior both inside and 
outside of school. Reinforcing positive behaviors at home will greatly support our efforts to create a 
respectful school community. Additionally, please be willing to collaborate with your child's teacher if any 
behavioral concerns arise. Your involvement and support are invaluable in helping your child succeed 
academically and socially.

For reference, please consult the Student Behavior Matrix provided at the beginning of the school year, 
which can be found in our Student Handbook. This resource outlines our expectations for student conduct 
and the corresponding consequences for various behaviors.

I want to express my gratitude to all of our families for your ongoing support and partnership. By working 
together, I am confident that we can address these challenges and make the remainder of the school year 
a successful one for all students.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Warm regards,

Jena Arambula
Principal

Central Primary School


